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Public Works Department 515.239.5277 main 515 Clark Ave. P.O. Box 811 

Engineering 515.239.5404 fax Ames, IA 50010 

ecowles@city.ames.ia.us   www.CityofAmes.org 

 
Re:  2019/2020 Seal Coat (East 8th St)  
 
Dear Property Owner/ Resident: 
 
The City of Ames is currently working on design improvements to East 8th St. This 
project will be part of the 2019/20 Seal Coat Program and plans are being 
prepared for a bid letting in Aug. The project will be funded entirely by City funds 
and NOT as a property owner assessment project. 
 
Construction is currently planned to start Spring of 2021 construction season. 
Depending on contractor availability the project may begin Fall of 2020. We will 
be able to update this time frame after the awarding of the contract. During 
construction, there will be periods of time where access to driveways will be 
denied due to the repair and replacement of the street. Additional information on 
the project will be provided with a project informational video. This video can be 
found on the City of Ames Website at www.cityofames.org/sealcoat. A project 
location map is also located on the back of this letter. The work associated East 
8th street is listed below. 
 
 
East 8th St (Duff Ave to Carrol Ave) 

Reconstruction: Concrete Surface, ADA Sidewalk Ramps, Driveway 
Approaches, and Utility Repairs. 

 
If there are any concerns, questions or input for us to consider, please contact me 
at Dean.Sayre@cityofamees.org or at 515-239-5277.  Thank you in advance for 
taking the time to assist us with this project.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dean Sayre, P.E. 
Civil Engineer II 
 

 

http://www.cityofames.org/sealcoat
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